
 
 

 
 

Tuesday, 9 September 2025  

Trips and Visits 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

At Elmhurst School, we are committed to providing enriching learning opportunities for our pupils, both 

within the classroom and through off-site visits. We believe that these experiences are invaluable in 

augmenting our students’ educational journey. 

With the rising cost of living a key factor in many households, we have made the decision to reduce the 

number of educational visits this academic year. As a school, we are unable to subsidise these trips. 

Therefore, the timely payment of contributions is essential for these visits to proceed. 

Below is an overview of the planned educational visits for the current academic year, along with the 

approximate costs associated with each trip: 

• Year 1 | Whipsnade Zoo | March 2026 | Approximate Cost: £20 

• Year 2 | Wendover Woods | March 2026 | Approximate Cost: £5 

• Year 2 | Milton Keynes Gallery | June 2026 | Approximate Cost: £12  

• Year 3 | Waterside Theatre | June 2026 | Approximate Cost: £15  

• Year 4 | Living Rainforest | March 2026 | Approximate Cost: £20  

• Year 5 | Chiltern Open Air Museum | October 2025 | Approximate Cost: £20  

• Year 6 | Bletchley Park | November 2025 | Approximate Cost: £20  

 

Please note that these costs and dates are estimations and may be subject to change. 

We understand that financial circumstances can vary; therefore, if any child is unable to make the required 

payment, we assure you that they will not be excluded from participating in these valuable experiences. 

However, it is important to understand that insufficient contributions may lead to the cancellation of the 

visit. For families who may find it challenging to cover the costs, we encourage you to apply for a grant 

through the William Harding Charity. Should you require assistance in this process, please do not hesitate 

to contact the school office. For more information regarding the charity, please visit: William Harding 

Charity Contact. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 



 
 

 
 

 

Elmhurst School 


